
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2007 01:34 PM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: e-Rocks.com 17th July 2007

07/17/2007

  

Hi Everybody,  

Just to let you know we are in the process of re-engineering much of the website to finally make the operation faster.  

In order to do this a couple of the search links, eg country, have been disabled on the Home Page.  

We are pleased to say that some of the new code is in place and the Auction/Seller pages are much faster.  

Auction 140 Ends Today at 23:00Hrs UK time.  

We will be keeping close watch on the website at this time!!!  

Please let me know if you have any problems.  

We will update further on the Auction running schedule shortly.  

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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